“0 Wellington
Water

Friday 23 February 2024

OIA IRO-586

Name:
Email: @xtra.co.nz
Kia ora-

Official information request regarding wastewater pipe located at 151 Nevay Road,

Miramar.

Thank you for your official information request dated Tuesday 30 January 2024.

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your
request in part.

The information you have requested is enclosed in Appendix A of this letter.
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi,

Head of Customer Experience

ind updates, f

www.wellingtonwater.co.nz Our water, our future.



Appendix A

Question One: Condition of the Council owned wastewater pipe running beneath the
property.

Answer...

The condition grade of the pipeline is Good, with a confidence rating of D. An explanation of
these grades is attached in Appendix B.

Question Two: Has there been an asset condition assessment carried out in recent years
that would provide this information?

Answer...
A desktop assessment was carried out in June 2023.

Question Three: Have you got any more detail on the job raised re the sewage leak on back
lawn back in the 1990's?

Answer...

No information is held on this and therefore must decline this part of your request in
accordance with Section 17(e) of the Act.
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